
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear  
 
SPARKEN HILL, WORKSOP – PROPOSED NO STOPPING ON ENTRANCE CLEARWAY 
(SCHOOL KEEP CLEAR) (1282) – PUBLIC ADVERT 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver highway 
services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about inconsiderate and obstructive outside 
of Sparken Hill Academy at Worksop. 
 
To help alleviate these problems, it is proposed to extend the existing School Keep Clear Marking 
across the pedestrian entrance to the school. The School Keep Clear Marking will prohibit stopping 
Mon – Fri 8am – 4.30pm outside the front of the school during the school day and this will make it 
easier and safer for pedestrians to access the school. Before proceeding further, I wish to consider 
the views of residents, businesses and organisations who may be interested in this matter. Before 
proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents, businesses and organisations who may 
be interested in this matter. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 10th 
March 2023. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d 
like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/  
 
Yours  
      

Will Atkinson 
 
Will Atkinson 
Highway Improvements Co-Ordinator  
Tel: 0115 9772947 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 
 

 
   

 Your ref:    

My ref: H/WA/TRO 1282 

Date: 7th February 2023 
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